Dexar Harshita Paliwal

We are pleased to extend to you an offer to become part of our vast Capgemini family in
the capacity of Software Engineer . Please read the details of the offer in the attached
jefter, which also includes a description of our onboarding process.

With this, we welcome you into the organization and look forward to a symbiotic
refationship.

Best Regards,

Capgemini Talent Acquisition Team

Page 1 of 1



